
From: Jennifer Eva <Jennifer.Eva@bromyardandwinslow-tc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 24 December 2021 10:22 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Applications P213846/F & P213847/L 
 

Good morning,  
 
I am writing to confirm that Bromyard and Winslow Town Council supports these 
applications.  

Kind regards, 

Jennifer 

Jennifer Eva 
Burials Officer 
Development Officer  
Bromyard and Winslow Town Council 

This email and any attached files may contain information which is confidential and is 
intended only for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material 
protected by law from being passed on. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents 
of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the 
sender and destroy all copies of it. 

Although we have taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses or other malware are 
present in this email we cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the 
use of this email or its attachments it is your responsibility to carry out virus checking as is 
necessary before opening any attachments. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


